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Dear Families 

Welcome back to Term 2. Our secondary students have moved into their new classrooms while our Primary students are settling 

back into their classrooms and enjoying more easy access to parts of the playground. 

Building Works  

Our new buildings are nearly completed. Administration and resource rooms will be completed in the next month or so and the 

library should be moved to its new site in the next fortnight. An art installation has been placed on site during the school holidays 

in place of the shade shelter near the pool and the old locker area and adjacent toilets have been demolished. New unisex toilets 

have been constructed as part of the new building works. The front driveway has been asphalted with new footpaths installed. We 

anticipate the building works to be fully completed by the end of this month. 

Respectful Behaviour  

As secondary students move into their new classrooms, please remind your child about respectful behaviour when caring for the 

new space. Feet on tables, discarded rubbish and playing on mobile phones is not permitted in our classrooms. Students have 

been asked to leave their phones in their lockers during learning time. Failure to comply with expectations constitutes defiance on 

the part of the student and will be dealt with in accordance with our Behaviour Agreement document. Our new unisex toilets 

also require students to be respectful. Please reinforce toilet etiquette with your child, i.e. paper towel being put in the bins, 

flushing the toilet when finished and for boys lifting the toilet seat when urinating. This is basic manners and keeps the toilets clean 

and tidy for all students to use. If you have queries or concerns about any of this information please contact Senior Staff via the 

School Office. 

Staffing Update  

We are farewelling Miss Kathryn Gourlay. Miss Gourlay will be transferring to Cosgrove High School for the rest of this year, 

teaching HPE. We thank Miss Gourlay for the enthusiasm and dedication she has shown throughout her time at Tasman District 

School and wish her all the best for the future. Ms Nicole McGinniss will be taking over from Miss Gourlay in 5/6G from next 

Thursday for the remainder of this year. Mrs Barbara Marsh will be team teaching with Mrs Jeni Ziegler in P/1 from next Thursday 

for the remainder of the year also. This is a positive outcome for the students in those classes as they already know Ms McGinniss 

and Mrs Marsh and have developed positive relationships with them. We congratulate Ms McGinniss and Mrs Marsh on their new 

roles and wish them well for the term ahead. 

Also, as a reminder to parents that if you have any queries or concerns about your childõs progress, please make contact with 

your childõs class teacher in the first instance. If you still wish to speak to a member of Senior Staff, then please phone the School 

Office to make an appointment.  

           With best wishes,  Michelle Waldock A/Principal 
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{ŜȄǳŀƭ !ǎǎŀǳƭǘ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ ό{!{{ύ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊƛƴƎ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ƛƴ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ ǎǘŀũΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ нΦ 

Facilitators  

{!{{ ŜƳǇƭƻȅ ŜƴǘƘǳǎƛŀǎǝŎΣ ǎƪƛƭƭŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜŘ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘŀǘƻǊǎΦ ¢ƘŜƛǊ ǘǊŀƛƴŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǘŜǊǝŀǊȅ 

ǉǳŀƭƛŬŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǇƻǎǎŜǎǎ ŘŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǘŜŘ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ŀ ōǊƻŀŘ ǊŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ ŘƛǎŎƛǇƭƛƴŜǎ 

ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎΣ ōǳǘ ƴƻǘ ƭƛƳƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǳƴǎŜƭƭƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǎǳǊǾƛǾƻǊǎ ƻŦ ǎŜȄǳŀƭ ŀǎǎŀǳƭǘ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ 

ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ t{.κ{!.Φ 

COMMUNITY MEMBERS SESSION ð òKeeping Kids Safeó  

 

Tuesday, 8 May 

3.30-5.30pm 

Tasman District School - Room to be advised  

Afternoon tea provided  

 

tŀǊǘ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊǘ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ ŎƻǾŜǊƛƴƎ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŎƻƳǇƻƴŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ōŜ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ 
ƛƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΦ  
 

Topics explored  

- {!{{ ƻǾŜǊǾƛŜǿ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŦŜǊǊŀƭ ǇŀǘƘǿŀȅǎ  

- /ƘƛƭŘ ǎŜȄǳŀƭ ŀōǳǎŜ ƻǾŜǊǾƛŜǿ  

- {ƪƛƭƭǎ ŦƻǊ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǝƴƎ ƘŀǊƳ ƻŦ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ  

- aŀƴŀƎƛƴƎ ŘƛǎŎƭƻǎǳǊŜǎ ƻŦ ǎŜȄǳŀƭ ƘŀǊƳ  

- {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ ŎƻƴǘŜƴǘ όŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴύ  
 
Expected outcomes  

- LƴŎǊŜŀǎŜŘ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘǊŀǳƳŀ ŀƴŘ ƛǘǎ ŜũŜŎǘǎ ƻƴ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ  

- tǊŀŎǝŎŀƭ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊǎ ǘƻ ƭƛƳƛǘ ǘƘŜ Ǌƛǎƪǎ ƻŦ ǎŜȄǳŀƭ ƘŀǊƳ ƻŦ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ  

- LƳǇǊƻǾŜŘ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ ǎǘŀũ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎƭƻǎǳǊŜǎ ƻŦ ǎŜȄǳŀƭ ƘŀǊƳ  

- {ƪƛƭƭǎ ƛƴ ƭƛƳƛǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻŎŎǳǊǊŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƛƳǇŀŎǘǎ ƻŦ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳ ǎŜȄǳŀƭ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ  

- LƳǇǊƻǾŜŘ ǎŜƭŦ-ŎŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎƛƭƛŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǾƛŎŀǊƛƻǳǎ ǘǊŀǳƳŀ  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǎƻ ŦƻǊ ŎŀǘŜǊƛƴƎ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜǎΦ 
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The Breakfast Club is Recommencing!  

Every Tuesday and Wednesday in the Blue Room from next week, we will be providing breakfast for 

students that would like to join us from 8.30am. This should be a great opportunity to socialise before 
class while getting the energy you need to have the best possible day at school.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

DƻǘƘƛŎ DƘƻǳƭǎ ŀǘ 
tƻǊǘ !ǊǘƘǳǊ 

! ǎǇƻƻƪȅ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ǿŀǎ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ōȅ ¸ŜŀǊ мм 
9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ !ǇǇƭƛŜŘ 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ !ǇǊƛƭ ƭŀǎǘ 
ǘŜǊƳΦ 

!ǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀ ǳƴƛǘ ƻŦ 
ǎǘǳŘȅ ƻƴ DƻǘƘƛŎ 
IƻǊǊƻǊΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ 
ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƎƘƻǎǘ ǘƻǳǊ 
ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ tƻǊǘ 
!ǊǘƘǳǊΩǎ όŀƭƭŜƎŜŘƭȅύ 
Ƴƻǎǘ ƘŀǳƴǘŜŘ ǎƛǘŜǎΦ  

! Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǝƴƎ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ ŜƴǎǳŜŘ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ 
ƎƘƻǳƭƛǎƘ ƎǳƛŘŜ άWŀŎƪ .ƭŀŎƪέ ǿƘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ƻŦ Ǉŀǎǘ 
ƳǳǊŘŜǊǎΣ ǘǊŀƎŜŘƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ Řŀȅ ƘŀǳƴǝƴƎǎΦ  
!ŎŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎƻƳŜ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƎǊƻǳǇΣ ǿŜ ǿŜǊŜ ǉǳƛŜǘƭȅ 
ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ŦŜǿ άŜȄǘǊŀέ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
wŜǾŜǊŜƴŘΩǎ /ƻǧŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ Lǎƻƭŀǝƻƴ .ƭƻŎƪΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
ǎŀǿ ŜǾŜƴ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ǎŎŜǇǝŎŀƭ ƎƭŀƴŎƛƴƎ ƴŜǊǾƻǳǎƭȅ 
ōŜƘƛƴŘ ǘƘŜƳǎŜƭǾŜǎΦ  

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƭŀǘŜǊ ǿǊƻǘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ƻǿƴ DƻǘƘƛŎ ƎƘƻǎǘ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ǘƻ ōŜ 
ŎƻǳƴǘŜŘ ŀǎ ŀǎǎŜǎǎƳŜƴǘ ǿƻǊƪΦ  
²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎŜƴƛƻǊǎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ŎƻƴŘǳŎǘ ŀƴŘ 
ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘΗ 

[ƛƭȅ tŜǘƪƻǾƛŎ 

DǊ ммκмн ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊ 


